NOTICE AND INSTRUCTIONS TO BIDDERS

ElectriCities of NC, Inc.
David E. Lucore, Electric Systems Manager
(704) 659-7375
On Behalf of the
Town of Pineville, NC


[bookmark: _Hlk128995759]Sealed bids for Underground Electric Cable for the town of Pineville, NC will be received on or before Tuesday, January 28, 2025 @ 2 pm, at which time all bids received will be opened and read publicly in the conference room at Pineville Town Hall located at 505 Main Street, Pineville, NC 28134. 

Bidder is responsible for the timely delivery of their bid before the bid opening. All bids received after this time will be immediately rejected and returned to the bidder unopened.

Bids may be delivered to: ElectriCities of NC, Inc., Town of Pineville, NC, ATTN: David Lucore with Underground Electric Cable Bid Enclosed: Do Not Open Until 2 pm 1/28/2025. indicated on outside of envelope.

U.S.P.S.				Hand Delivered 

PO Box 249				505 Main Street
Pineville, NC 28134			Pineville, NC 28134

Bid(s) must be returned on the proposal sheet showing unit prices fully extended and the proposal page completed in its entirety including delivery time. Bidder will be required to comply with all applicable statutes and regulations. 

Equipment must meet all specifications and be of the kind and type specified, or an approved equivalent. Price quoted must be based on delivery to Pineville, North Carolina. Quoted price(s) should not include any sales or usage taxes but should reflect the actual bid price of the materials including freight.

ElectriCities of NC, Inc., and the town of Pineville, NC reserves the right to reject any and all bids received, and to select the bid which is in the best overall interest of the Town of Pineville. Awards will be based upon the lowest cost, most responsive, responsible bidder.

Specifications may be obtained by emailing, David Lucore @ dlucore@electricities.org 

